Docket No. 030-13337
License No.: 53-17797-01
Control No.: 70021

Kuakini Medical Center
347 N. Kuakini Street
Honolulu, Hawaii 96817

Gentlemen:

This is in reference to your application dated August 25, 1983 and your letter
dated December 7, 1983 to renew your byproduct material license.

The Procedures and Certification Branch of the U.S.N.R.C., Washingtcon D.C.,
20555 [(301) 427-4240)] has not received information regarding increasing the
maximum activity of iodine-125 to be used in AECL Model C-235 sources. Also,
no information has been received which would describe the custom designed
bone mineral analyzer. We cannot approve the use of the 800 millicurie
iodine~125 source or continued use of the bone mineral analyzer until the
increase in source activity and use of the device have been reviewed and
approved.

We will complete the review of your renewal request upon receipt of this
information. You should submit your response within thirty (30) days from
the date of this notice. Please reply in duplicate, and refer to Mail
Control No. 70021.

Sincerely,
iredty
wr

Beth A. Riedlinger

Health Physicist (Licensing)
Materials Radiation Protection
Inspection and Licensing Section
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